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                       Believe Learn and Achieve
[image: http://t2.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcQt4oyuoaekUimWTwbkXDUC2MmwbDGtJChKBnwlkIL-fnPJFon8F2iHVtAX8g]                         Term 3 January 2018
Welcome back 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Foundation Stage Team hope you have all had a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year 
Our topic this Term is Out of this World and we will be looking at Space. An
Alien has visited our School and we will be looking at alien words to give our new
friend a name. We will be learning about the solar system and discovering facts about the planets to produce fact files. The children will be encouraged to read Alien words using their sounds they will ‘say what they see.’ 
In Maths this term we will be extending our knowledge of number to include number bonds to 5 and 10 as well as looking at number problems and the appropriate calculation which will include doubling, halving and sharing.
We will also be looking at DATA handling and recording of information.

In PE this term we will be doing apparatus. Can you please make sure your child’s PE kit is in school.
Ladybird class will be at Forest school every Wednesday morning and children will need to wear warm clothing and bring their School uniform to change into. How fantastic that we have the opportunity to learn new things in our outside classroom.
Bumblebee and Caterpillar class will have Music sessions with Miss Debbie Sowter.


The children have made FANTASTIC progress in their reading. It is evident that you are reading with your children at home but PLEASE make sure you date and sign the contact book. 
The WOW books are amazing so children keep up the good work!

 We continue to welcome you on Friday afternoons from 3 pm to share our learning.
These are our activities …….

12th January – Space writing
19th January – Planet Challenge!!
26th January – Create and name an alien
2nd February - Space science experiments
9th February – Learning Journals

Mrs Marco & Mrs Maplesden (Ladybirds)  
Mrs Chaplin & Miss Pearson (Bumblebees) 
Miss Bridgeman & Mrs Little (Caterpillars) 
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